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In Loving Memory of
Victoria "Tori" Rose Whiteman







Dear Family and Friends,

Our dear Victoria's (Tori's) 30th birthday would have been April
11, 2019. We should be celebrating with her what should have
been ancther big stage in her life, instead we will celebrate her
beautiful soul and her loving and compassionate life.

We have been doing our best to make some positives out of this
tragedy we live with every day, we are forever heartbroken. To
keep Victoria's memory and passion alive, we have established
"The Victoria Rose Whiteman Foundation, a NJ nenprofit
corporation,” which has been approved by the IRS as a 501(c)(3)
charity, so donors can contribute and claim tax deductions. To
emulate Victoria's compassion, kindness and empathy towards
others, the Foundation plans to: award scholarships to graduates
(elementary, high school, college) who exhibit those
characteristics in their everyday lives; promote empowerment
programs for women who were abused; promote mental health
awareness and suicide prevention - all of which were passions
and geoals of Victoria.

The Foundation website is www.VictoriaRoseFoundation.org

Please continue to think of our dear Angel Victoria, and continue
to talk fondly about her - we love that, and it will continue to
keep her memory alive. In memory of Victoria, we again ask
each of you to do one random act of kindness - simply saying
"thank you" or "have a nice day” can put a smile on somecne's
face. Thank you for your continued love and support.

Love, Bob and Barbara

"Mever stop paying it forward in life."
Victoria (Tori) Rose Whiteman



Forever in our hearts

Vicria >



